
 
 

 
 
January 26, 2022 
 
For Immediate Release 
 

Whistler Cup Postponed Until 2023 
 

 
Whistler, BC - Despite our most optimistic and enthusiastic efforts to press forward with our 2022 O2E 
Brands Whistler Cup, concerns related to the Omicron variant, and its impact on global travel, have 
forced us to postpone the next Whistler Cup until 2023. 
 
 
In commenting on the postponement of this year’s Whistler Cup, Jim McGovern, Chair of the Whistler 
Cup Organizing Committee said “We feel the frustration of U16 and U14 racers both internationally and 
in Canada. Covid 19 has impacted your opportunities to pursue your passion for alpine ski racing for 
several years now. We want you to know that we are as committed as ever to bringing back Whistler Cup 
next year, our 30th Anniversary Year. We promise to again bring you the legendary international youth 
alpine ski racing experience that Whistler Cup is known for around the world.” 
 
 
We are grateful to our many sponsors and partners for their continued support of the O2E Brands 
Whistler Cup and we look forward to seeing you in 2023! 
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